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Greetings LNJA Family,  

The Kindergarten through 2nd grade class has had an exciting first two 

weeks of class! We have a total of 13 students this school year! We have 7 

new students in our class.  We are enjoying our new classmates and the 

possibilities of making new friends. We are working through our daily 

schedule and learning classroom expectations. We are also completing 

placement testing to help determine our learning levels.  

 

Grades 3-5 
What an exhilarating 10 days of school! In these last two weeks, we've 

practiced and rehearsed  our classroom routines and procedures to make 
our day run smoothly. In science, we're learning about cells; in social studies, 

we're learning about what it means to be a citizen; in guided reading, our 
class book is Sideways Stories from Wayside School which we read a chapter 

a day; in math facts, we just finished 0s and now we're on 1s. As for our big 
theme, it's all about TEAMWORK! So far we've done two STEM activities to 

build teamwork plus we're writing and drawing (an animal of our choice) 

that would be the best mascot for our class. I will announce what our chosen 
mascot will be during back to school night, September 14 at 6pm so please 

mark your calendars. Have a wonderful long weekend, and I'll see you on 
Tuesday, September 5. Blessings, Mrs. Moningka 

 

 

Grades 6-8 had a fantastic start to the school year!  We are so happy to welcome 
our new students to our classroom!  Stay tuned for grades 6-8 fun and exciting 
adventures. 
 
 
 

Enjoy your weekend and have a Happy Sabbath! – LNJA 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

May 

19 Beach Vespers 

27 Choir Performance (Indonesian 
SDA Church) 

29 No School – Memorial Day 

 

 

 

Pizza Thursdays  

Cheese: $5 ($ due Wednesdays) 

 

Keep in touch 

Email:  lnja1977@gmail.com 

Website: www.lnjasda.com 

IG: @lnja_ 
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